
New cemetery policy for St Stanislaus Cemetery - 4/2025 

 

From April 1 to October 31 of each year, all objects deemed by management to hinder any 

ground maintenance shall be removed. We reserve the right to remove any objects that are 

not allowed.  
 

Spring clean-up in April (normally held the week before Easter). Fall clean-up is held in 

October (normally the week before Fall Supper.) Notices of the clean-up dates are 

published in the church bulletin 3 weeks prior to scheduled date. 
 

The following rules will be enforced:  
 

• All artificial flowers must be in vases. Saddles on top of the monument will be 

allowed. 

• Temporary memorial flowers must be put inside vases on the monument.  

• Because of the wind, the flowers/saddles blow off and around the cemetery. We 

suggest labeling any flowers with your name and number on the back side of the 

flowers if you would like to have them returned.  

• No Glass objects of any kind. 

• No Shepard hooks/flags unless part of the monument base or in the vases securely.  

• No stones/figurines unless part of the monument base. These tend to blow over and 

get damaged or broken.  

• No planted flowers/shrubs/trees of any kind shall be permitted in the ground 

around the monument or in planters.  

• NO pets are allowed on cemetery grounds. (It has been reported that dogs have 

been doing their business on gravesites and driveways. The owner of the dog did 

not dispose of the dog droppings as they should have. This is disrespectful to burial 

sites and cemetery property.  For this reason, no pets are allowed on the premises.)  

• This is a tobacco and smoke free cemetery property.  

 


